
I support SB 791. I am from a county, Benton, that used Rank Choice Voting in the last election. I supported the bill in the county 4 
years ago that established it and I think it worked well. I am aware that it has been and is used in several cities in the US and in 
other countries and I think that now is a good time to establish it here in Oregon. Thank you for considering my testimony.


